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McALESTER FUEL COMPANY

PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT e
MCALESTER BUILDING ' L M

MAGNOLIA, ARKANSAS .} 2y
April 8, 1957 R

New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager

Re: McAlester Fuel Company's State FO Well No. 1-0
19-20-36

Gentlemen:

In reply to your letter of April 4, 1957, regarding the above
well, this well has remained shut in since completion due to
the lack of a commercial market, and at the present time we

are seriously considering the possibility of abandonment.

If this is approved by our Geological Department, we will be
applying for a permit for abandonment.

Yours very truly,

McALESTER FUEL COMPANY

Chas. Dillar
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